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MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE:  May 19, 2022 

TO:  Franklin Planning Board 

FROM: Department of Planning and Community Development 

RE: 158 Grove St 

Special Permit and Limited Site Plan Modification 

   

 

DPCD received the revised plans at noon on Thursday, May 19, 2022.  DPCD will be prepared 

to discuss the changes at the Planning Board meeting, however does not have enough time to 

prepare a written report for the May 23, 2022 meeting. 
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